
Sept. 7th (Tues.)..............Open Meeting
Sept. 20th...........................Open Meeting
Oct. 4th........Doug Vernon, Camp Dorset
Oct. 18th........Zone Chair Ralph Wilding
Nov. 1st.......Visit to Nobleton Lions Club
Nov. 15th.....................Firefighters Night

Bruce Jessop & Joe Huson
Dec. 6th.......Visitation to Bradford Lions
Dec. 20th.........................Christmas party

Jan. 4th   (Tues)...................................TBD
Jan. 17th..................Governor Pat Byers
Feb. 7th...........................Autistic Society

Paul & Gail Feeney
Feb. 22nd  (Tues).....Peace Poster Night

Gail Feeney & John Bradbury
March 7th Youth Leaders and Commu-
nity Groups:

P. Feeney & J. Bradbury
March 21st.......................................... TBD
April 4th..............................Farmers Night
April 18th............ Past Presidents Night

Paul Feeney
May 2nd ...............................................TBD
May 16th..............................................TBD
June 6th................................................TBD
June 20th.............................................TBD

Schomberg Community Hall, Main Street
6:30 pm 1st and 3rd Mondays

Business Meeting 4th Monday 7:30pm

Box 272 Schomberg ON L0G 1T0
Bulletin Editor: John Bradbury 905 939 7744

Email: johndbry@gmail.com

February 2011

In the photo from L-R:
Front: Teacher Heather Hawke, winner Emma Frame,

2nd, Brayden Chapman and _Janis Somerville
Back: Councillor Bill Cober, Lion President Bill Koppens,

John Bradbury, Gail Feeney



Once again another successful Peace Poster challenge to the
grade 6 students of Schomberg Public School.

This year the theme was “Vision Of Peace” and the three
finalist from Schomberg expressed the theme very well.

All three students and parents were guests at the dinner
along with their teacher Heather Hawke who has been support-
ing the Peace Posters for many years now, and who uses this art
contest as a lesson
for the kids to
learn to express
themselves outside
of words.

We thank Mrs Hawke very much!
The guest speaker at the meeting was local councillor Bill

Cober who handed out the framed posters and certificates to the
kids and to Mrs Hawke, and who encouraged the club to con-
tinue the work in the community.

Lion Gail Feeney, chair of the poster committee, showed us
how to say peace in sign language and told us that “Smiling is
infectious”

Our 64th. Anniversary is coming up on
April 18th 2011

and we would sure be pleased if you would be in
attendance that night.

Please notify Paul Feeney  905 235 0797
We need to know if you will be there no later than

April 13th., sooner would be nice if possible.

Social Hour 6:30 Dinner 7:pm.

Emmy Frame was the Schomberg winner with this
artistic interpretation of  “Vision of Peace”



This evening, organised by Lions Paul & Gail Feeney has to be
one of, if not the largest dinner meeting in the Club’s history!

Over 90 people attended including members from 8 clubs and
three districts, and District Governor Pat Byers.

Guest speakers were Christine Johnson of Kerry’s Place,Autism
Services, who spoke of
the growing number of
kids who are being di-
agnosed with autism
and the increasing
awareness in the general

population to help these kids and their families.
She told us that research shows that people suffering with au-

tism get a lot of peace and comfort by being close to nature, and to
take advantage of this Kerry’s Place is in the process of designing
gardens which will be beneficial. To this end they are working with
Walt Rickli a stone sculptor, who was the second speaker.

Christine asked the Lions Clubs to contribute in any way they could.



Past President.............................................John Bradbury
President.........................................................Bill Koppens
1st Vice President...........................................Joe Velema
2nd Vice President.........................................Steve Fisher
3rd Vice President.........................................Gord Dobson
Secretary......................................................John Bradbury
Assistant Secretary........................................Steve Fisher
Treasurer........................................................Gord Dobson
Asst. Treasurer......................................Marlene Koppens
Tail Twister..................................................John Hamilton
Asst. Tail Twister........................................Heidi Hamilton
Lion Tamer.....................................................Bruce Jessop
Asst. Tamer........................................................Darryl Rice
1st Year Director............................................Paul Hanlon
2nd Year Director............................................Harry Hoare
Bulletin Editor..............................................John Bradbury
Asst. Bulletin Editor........................................Steve Fisher

  *John Bradbury (Barbara)......................905-939-7744
  *Don Coffey (Gloria) PDDG....................519-986-3329
    Gloria Coffey (Don) ...............................519-986-3329
    Kevin Diceman.......................................647-212-6359
    Gord Dobson(Jacqui).............................905-939-8595
    Gail Feeney (Paul).................................905-235-0797
    Paul Feeney (Gail) PZC.........................905-235-0797
   Glen Ferrier (Alice).................................705-484-0025

    Steve Fisher (Cheryl).............................905-939-8494
    Doug Groombridge (Monica)...............905-859-4119
    Bob Gwalchmai (Susanne)...................905-939-4024
    Heidi Hamilton.......................................647-688-6509
  *John Hamilton........................................416-702-5971
  *BiII Hanlon (Kay)....................................905-939-7568
    Paul Hanlon (Nadia)..............................905-939-7723
    Tim Harkness (Sherry)..........................905-859-2788
    Harry Hoare (Yvette)..............................905-939-7055
  *Joe Huson (Carolyn)..905-939-2796/905-727-8040
  *Bruce Jessop (Linda).............................905-939-2069
  *Bill Koppens (Marlene).........................905-939-2470
  *Marlene Koppens (Bill).........................905-939-2470
  *Gerry Oostwoud (Emmeline)....905-939-7728/7647
    Darryl Rice (Lisa)...................................905-939-2451
    Ken Rice (Joan)......................................905-939-2119
    Claire Velema (Joe)...............................905-939-9004
    Joe Velema (Claire)...............................905-939-9004
 * Past President

International President..........................Sid L. Scruggs III
District A12 Governor.........................................Pat Byers
1st Vice District Governor.............................Jim Corneau
2nd Vice District Governor...........................Maureen Hilt
Region 8 Chair.....................................................Anne Bell
Zone 8 South Chair.....................................Ralph Wilding

Gord Dobson & Marlene Koppens

Marlene Koppens, Paul Feeney & Bob Gwalchmai

Gord Dobson & Paul Feeney

Bill Koppens

John Bradbury & Gail Feeney

Bob Gwalchmai & Bill Hanlon

Gord Dobson & Paul Feeney

Darryl Rice, Paul Hanlon & all members

Tim Harkness & all members

Marlene Koppens & Joe Velema

Marlene Koppens

Bruce Jessop & all members

Bill Koppens & all members


